
Mrs. LePard’s K News

A Sneak Peek at this Week! 
Reading: This week we have been reading with our partner.  We have been talking about 
characters and settings while reading our books to our partner.  We have also been working on 
reading the words by using our “Super Readers”…Eagle Eye, Lips the Fish, and Stretchy Snake.  

Writing:  We are writing about pine trees this week, as Christmas is coming soon!  We are 
working on stretching out the sounds we hear in words to help us write our own sentences.  
We call this “sound spelling”.  You will begin to see more of this on papers as students as 
beginning to become independent with this skill. 

Math: We learned about hexagons this week (6 sides, 6 corners, flat, 2-D, straight lines, no 
curves, etc.)  We have been subtizing the numbers 0-10, counting/touching one-to-one, and 
using 5-finders to make these numbers.  We should be taking our test on this unit in 
December. 

Important Dates/Info 
Early Release Friday is TOMORROW!  Kids will be dismissed at 12:15.  Please email me for lunch/milk if 
needed! 

Alward Christmas Program is Tuesday, December 5.  K program begins at 6:30.  Please bring your child 
to me at 6:15, so we can get ready for the program. 

Santa’s Secret Shop will happen the week of December 11.  Keep your eyes open for more info soon! 

Our class Christmas celebration will be on Friday, Dec. 22.  We will be having our gift “book exchange” 
first thing in the morning and our party will be later in the afternoon.  Please have books purchased, 
wrapped, and sent to school by Wed. Dec. 20. 

Next Week’s Specials 

Monday: ART/LIBRARY 

Tuesday:  PE 

Wednesday:  MUSIC 

Thursday: STEAM 

Friday:  ART  

Homework 

Math homework is attached! 

Please use a pencil. 

Write NEATLY…BEST WORK! 

Please check it and help your 
child fix any errors they made. 

Please return it on or before 
WED. DECEMBER 6. 
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